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County of St. Paul 

5015 – 49 Avenue  

St. Paul, AB T0A 3A4 

 

 

 

ATTENTION:  KYLE ATTANASIO 

 

 

RE: REQUEST TO BECOME ADDITIONAL INSURED 

 

 

As per our phone conversation of September 9, 2019, please accept this letter as a 

request to become an additional insured under the County’s insurance policy. 

 

Currently, we have building insurance that is administered through the Town of Elk 

Point which they pay for us each year.  In addition to the building insurance we are 

also looking to get liability, directors and player/participant insurance.  It is our 

understanding if the County approves the request, we will be provided with 

insurance quotes and given the opportunity to evaluate our options before being 

committed to making the change. 

 

We appreciate the County’s effort in presenting this potential opportunity to us.  

Should you have any questions or require further information please call me at 

(780) 614-7398. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Warawa 

Treasurer 

 

 


